
 
April 2019 
 
Parents and Guardians,  
 
Coral Springs High School will be implementing Super Testing sessions in order to efficiently 
conduct state-mandated exams with minimal impact on classroom instruction. The primary function 
of the school during Super Testing days will be to ensure a safe and secure environment with 
minimal disruption to students.   
 
The Super Testing will occur on the following days: 
  

Wednesday, May 8th and Thursday, May 9th 
   10th grade ELA Reading  7:40 AM to 9:40 AM 
   9th grade ELA Reading  9:30 AM to 11:40 AM 
 Tuesday, May 14th and Wednesday, May 15th 
   Algebra 1 EOC   7:40 AM to 9:20 AM 
   Geometry EOC   9:30 AM to 11:40 AM 
 Thursday, May 16th 
   Biology EOC and US History EOC 7:40 AM to 11:40 AM 
 
Students who are scheduled to take one of the above exams must attend on the appropriate Super 
Testing day. While attendance is only required for students testing, other students may voluntarily 
attend review sessions for End of Course (EOC) exams and Advanced Placement (AP) exams.  
These review sessions are entirely optional, but we highly encourage your child to attend. Also, 
students enrolled in our on-campus Florida Virtual School (FLVS) credit recovery course(s) will have 
an opportunity for additional time to work toward course completion.  
 
On Super Testing days, students are dismissed at 11:40 AM with the exception of May 9, 2019, 
which is a district Early Release Day. On May 9th the dismissal time will be 12:30 PM.  Please note 
that there are no sign-outs, and students are not permitted to bring backpacks on Super Testing 
days. Please contact Mr. Burgess in the CSHS Testing Center at 754-322-0539 if you have any 
questions or concerns.  
 
Thank you, and we look forward to your partnership in helping your student achieve maximum 
academic potential and success on these mandated assessments. 
 
 
 
Vivian Suarez, Principal 
Coral Springs High School 
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